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THE PENNSYLVANI A STATE UNIVERSITY.
207 OLD MAIN BUILDING

UNIVERSITY PARK, PENNSYLVANIA 16802

Vice President for Area Code 814

Rewarch and Graduate Studies 865-6332

10 August 1984

Chief, Cecil Thomas
Standardization and Special

Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
Nuclear _ Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subj : Renewal of Operating License No. R-2 Docket No. 50-5

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Thank you for your letter of July 26, 1984 reminding us that our
Operating License No. R-2 expires on June 30, 1985, and that our
application to renew this license must be received before June 1,1985

We are presently preparing the application to renew our license and we
will include in this application the documentation requested in your July
26, 1984 letter. We will deIconstrate that the reactor can continue to be
operated safely and without adverse environmental impact. We plan to
submit _our application for license renewal during the first quarter of
1985.

Dr. S. H. Levine is responsible for preparing the renewal application
and he will keep Mr. Harold Bernard of your office informed of our schedule
as we progress in~its preparation. If you have further questions, you may
contact Professor Levine at (814)-865-3110.

Sincerely yours,
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